
     Nightingale Infant and Nursery School 
Weekly Newsletter 

22.03.2024 
Dear Families 

This will be our last newsletter of the Spring Term. That went very quickly didn't it!! Have a lovely Easter holiday. 

We will see you all back in school on Monday 15th April 2024.  

Don't forget to put your clock forward on Saturday 31st March 2024. 

Mrs Hutt and the NIANS Team  

 

 

 
Our Flock Value this week was Caring and Kind 

We expect the children to do their very best to be always kind. We know that there are sometimes bad days and 
it's hard to be kind when you are not having a good time yourself. However, the children have really been doing 
their best all week and we have had a kind time with the everyone trying to remember to do the kind thing.   

 

 

 
On Thursday, some of our children took part in a ‘Sports 4 all’ sports festival run by the West Norwich and Dereham 
SSP. The children behaved impeccably and all showed great confidence and perseverance when trying new things. 
Well done! 

 
 

Parking 

 
Please can we remind grownups that the staff car park is not for parents to use at drop off and 
pick up at any time, unless agreed by our senior leadership team. This is in the interest of safety 
and to ensure those adults who do need to use the carpark, and have special permission, can 
access the spaces they need. If you feel you require special permission, please speak to our office 
to arrange a discussion with a member of SLT.  
 

 

Sports trip 

 



 Meet the Staff 

 

               
 
Mrs Findlay, part of our Swallow teaching team, and Mrs. Drake, our Nuthatch Nursery Assistant.  
 
 

Menu change – Wednesday 27th March 
 
The last day of term Wednesday 27th March, we will have Fish Fingers instead of Chicken Pie.  
 
Standard vegetarian option will be Baked Vegetable Burger. 
 
Allergen aware menu will be either Garden Vegetarian Goujons or Plant Based Sausages.  
 
You don’t need to contact the office to order this but can be pre-ordered via Pupil Asset (for YR, Y1 & Y2) / Weduc 
(for nursery)  by parents/carers. The teachers will check all children’s lunch during the morning registration as usual. 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



Information from Sandringham for Easter Holidays 
 

 
 

Tennis Club after Easter Holidays 
 

 A fun introduction to tennis, available to all children in Years R-2.  Pupils will learn about all the tennis shots, 

improve their footwork, balance and coordination skills and have lots of fun!     

 
 



Dates for the diary 
March 2024 

Wednesday 27.03.2024 

Change of menu 

Fish fingers/hot, Baked Vegetable Burger/Vegetarian, 

Garden Vegetable Goujons or Plant Powered Sausages/Allergy option 

Monday 25.03.2024 Reception and KS1 Easter Activities with the church 

May 2024 

Monday 13.05.2024 Cricket Taster Day (Whole School to wear PE Kits)  

Wednesday  

15.05.2024 

Changed 

from 

22.05.24 

Year R - NCMP with Vision and Hearing Screening   

June 2024 

Monday - 

Friday 

03.06.2024 - 

07.06.2024 
Whole School Sports Week (Please come in PE kit all week) 

Wednesday 05.06.2024 Sports Day – Parents/carers are all welcome 

Friday 14.06.2024 Year 1 and 2 Athletics Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

Friday 21.06.2024 Whole school group photos by Vancols 

Tuesday 25.06.2024 Chaffinch school trip to Sheringham Park (more information to follow) 

Wednesday 26.06.2024 Kingfisher school trip to Wroxham Barns (more information to follow)  

Wednesday  26.06.2024 Swallow school trip to Sheringham Park (more information to follow) 

Thursday 27.06.2024 Fledglings school trip to Wroxham Barns (more information to follow) 

Friday 28.06.2024 Hatchlings school trip to Wroxham Barns (more information to follow) 

July 2024 

Tuesday 09.07.2024 Mini Monsters visiting 

Friday 12.07.2024 EYFS Tennis Multiskills Festival (10 children, names TBC) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Term dates 
 

 

 
 


